
 

 

2024 Public Supply Annual Report, Conservation, and 
Reclaimed Water Reporting Workshop 

 
The 2024 Public Supply Annual Reports are due by April 1, 2025.  The District is holding free 
virtual workshops to aid in the completion of the Public Supply Annual Report. This report is an 
important source of information for the District’s water supply planning, water use permitting, 
and water conservation programs.   
 
This year the District will host a live demo on gathering data required for the Public Supply 
Annual Report as well as give presentations on topics such as Reclaimed Water Deductions, 
Leak Detection, and Water Conservation Funding opportunities. Additionally, this workshop will 
cover regulatory requirements and review technical materials for conducting water audits to 
identify sources of water loss in utility distribution systems. 
 
Who Should Attend: 
Water utility staff/representatives responsible for completion of the Public Supply Annual Report will 
benefit most from attending one of these workshops. Additionally, utility staff interested in improving 
water accounting, reducing per capita through reclaimed water deductions, and learning about water 
conservation funding opportunities would benefit from attending the workshop. There is no charge for 
the workshops. 
 
Workshop Objectives: 
• Review Public Supply Annual Report and District website  

• Demonstrate how to complete Public Supply Annual Report using District tools 

• Answer any questions about specific sections of the Public Supply Annual Report 

• Discuss regulatory requirements and technical materials to complete Water Audits 

• Learn about Reclaimed Water Deduction qualifications and requirements 

• Cover the WISE program and water conservation projects funded by the District 

 
Reservations and Information: 
Although the meeting is online, reservations are encouraged. To register, please indicate the workshop 
you plan to attend and send your name, title, utility name, email address, and telephone number to:  
Kaitlyn Maze at Kaitlyn.Maze@swfwmd.state.fl.us. 
 

 
Monday, March 3, 2025 
Microsoft Teams Meeting 

1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Click here to join the meeting 
 

 
Thursday, March 6, 2025 

Microsoft Teams Meeting 
10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 

Click here to join the meeting 
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